
 

 

 

 

Newsletter – w/c 7th June 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

‘Justs’ Uniform Suppliers 

Please see the attached information from one of our uniform suppliers regarding an offer for 
Year 6 pupils joining our school in September 2021. The price list is also for uniform 
available to all year groups. 

 

Lunches 

We have seen an increase of parents having to drop lunches at school when their child has 
left it at home. Can I remind parents that we are able to give pupils food in this event and 
simply charge it to your ParentPay account. This would save the time and effort of having to 
make a special journey to school. Please call the school office to make such an 
arrangement. 

 

TA support roles 

Some parents may be interested to know that we are intending to advertise two TA roles in 
our SEND Department, to commence in September 2021. Please see the school website on 
Tuesday of the week commencing 14th June for further details. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr C Horrocks 

Headteacher 


